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Needles s to say, I was very upset to read about 
the events in connection with the Arrow. It created an air 
of depression and much sympathy this side of the water amongst 
your many friends. The situation seems to have been far from 
well handled and, as an outside observer, I cannot refrain 
from the comment that there are always two sides to every story 
and it seems to me that the top management of Avro's must 
share in the responsibility. 

It would seem a great pity and a great Joss in 
the building un of knowledge about supersonic flight if these 
aircraft are scrapped. You ask my personal views on the 
suggestion that they might be useful in the research work 
which is going on in the U.K. I think there is no doubt that 
they would be very useful, but my impression is that it would 
be costly for us to buy them and difficult for us to operate 
them. I believe that they have flown very trouble-free so 
far, but even so I think we should find in this country that 
any flying programme would be constantly held up for the 
shortage of some silly little spare part which we could not 
provide. 

This was my i1mnedia te i reaction on reading your 
letter and I then spoke to George 1 Gardner. He agrees with 
my view about the difficulty of keeping them flying, but points 
out that we have nothing in this country of similar performance 
with such a large and useful armament bay. He is, therefore, 
making a serious study of this question, which of course I 
am unable to do, and will be writing to you in a few days time. 

Before closing I must tell you how sorry I am 
that this wonderful enterprise of yours should end the way it 
has. All_ of us in this country 11vho have been privileged to 
see the Arrow have been profoundly impressed with the concept, 
the design and the methods of manufacture. It must be a great 

-blow to- you to ·see-your rrrorts- brought to ai'Ialt after all 
you have put into it for so many years. 
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My wife joins me in sending kindest personal 
regards and we hope very much to have the pleasure of seeing 
you this swnmer. Please give my kindest regards to John 
Plant and tell him that we have often thought of him auring 
the difficult time which you have been experiencing in the 
last -few weelcs.--- • - - --- ·-
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